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UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

 

 

 
Friday 8th November 
Walkathon 
 
Monday 11th November 
Remembrance Day 
 
Thurs 21st November 
Lightning Premiership 
Grade 5 and 6 students 
 
Monday 16th December 
Grade 6 Graduation 
 
Tuesday 17th December 
School Concert 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Congratulations to those students and staff who came to 
school on Monday dressed for Fashions on the Field, hosted by 
our dynamic MC -Mr Peel. 

 
This Saturday the PTA will be hosting a stall at the Family Fun 
Day at the land office near Casey Fields – we would love to see 
you there. Thank you to Mrs Fernand who has organised for 
some of our students to perform on stage at the event, which 
will be a glimpse of some wonderful dancing talent. 
I will be accompanied on Monday by members of the Junior 
School Council to attend the Remembrance Day service in Main 
Street Cranbourne. This is a humbling experience which all 
members of the public are welcome to attend. 

Cheryl Van Deursen - Principal 
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Equal First : 

Bakewell, Cameron, 
Childers, Russell 

Congratulations to 
all the Houses!  

 
 

 

Quote of the Week 
 

‘Lest we forget’ 
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The second instalment 
EMA cheques are now 
available for collectio n 
from the office.  
 

Payment of Money: 
Families are reminded to 
make sure payments for 
incursions/excursions/ 
events/camps are made by 
the due date, for 
organisation and planning 
purposes.   
 

Late payments will not be 
accepted. 

 

                    SCHOOL NEWS 
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CURRICULUM NEWS 
 

School fees and Student Supplies 
 

As this year is quickly drawing to a close – where has the year gone? - we are making plans 
ready for the 2014 school year. A major part of this organisation is sourcing resources to support 
learning, as well as organising student supplies. 
 

Traditionally, education in government schools has been referred to as ‘free’. This is not an 
accurate depiction of government school education. Government schools are provided with 
funds from the government to help run, maintain and support the school in its day to day 
running and delivery of learning opportunities. However, the funding does not cover everything 
that schools need to address. 
 

This is why schools ask families to pay stationery and school fees. In the past few years our fee 
schedule has been $140.00:  $60.00 for student book packs, $60.00 for school fees and a $20.00 
voluntary contribution.  
 

We are working very hard to keep next year’s fees as low as possible and as reasonable as past 
years, while ensuring that we are not disadvantaging our students.  
 

Next year will see a few changes to the organisation of our fees and student supplies. You will 
receive more information regarding this shortly. Our goal is to provide quality resources for our 
students, keep costs down for families, and ensure the process is easy and stress free for all 
concerned.  

Di Fernand - Assistant Principal      

Student  
Birthdays  

 
 
Happy Birthday to 
the students who 
celebrate their 
birthdays this 

week  

 
Imelda H.  
 
Ben P. 
 
Tristan L.  
 
Chelsea O. 
 
Elly S. 
 
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations on all your wonderful efforts 

this week! 

Grade Student For being 
Prep PAM Vena N. Persistent 

Junior BA Brodie O. Adaptable 

Junior HM Haley D. Responsible 

Junior MC Montaya F. Adaptable 

Middle LB  Jayde Mc. Persistent 

Middle MD  Shahid S. Responsible 

Middle SG Brianna B. Organised 

Senior IW  Jack M. Co-operative 

Senior MR Ben P. Supportive 

Senior RP Sarah W.K. Supportive 

P.E. Brianna B.  MSG Co-operative 

Art  Josh M.       MMD Creative 

Personal   Dev Jaymee E.    SRP Responsible 

Assistant 
Principal  Brodie E.      JBA Conscientious 

Principal  
Jaymee E. 
Tegan E. Ben B.  
Brooke J. Responsible 
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STUDENT NEWS 
 

PERSONAL DEVELOPMENT 
 
A big congratulations to the Senior Learning Community for raising $1076 for the Senior 
School Carnival. Thank you to all the families who donated to the carnival and to all the 
children who attended. 
 
It was a fantastic day! 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 

 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

WALKATHON/TEDDY BEAR PICNIC LUNCH 
A reminder to all students that the Walkathon will take place on Friday.  
Students are asked to wear their pyjamas or onesies and bring their teddy with 
them.   
 
Sponsorship forms are required to be returned by Friday.  
 
Students and staff will enjoy eating their own lunches on the oval in a ‘picnic’ 
atmosphere.  
 
 

 

Thank -you  to all the families and friends who have 
shopped at the Good Guys and earned donation credits to 
support our school.  
 

School Uniform 
Reminder! 

School hats are compulsory 
this term. If your child has 
lost their hat, new hats can 
be purchased from Beleza. 

 

Uniform Reminder  
 
Please refer to the Student Dress Code which can be found on our school website. Some 
students are coming to school in items that are not part of our school uniform. Items 
such as leggings and sports shorts are not to part of our school uniform. 
 
Please remember that this year is the final year for the transition from the old logo to 
the new.  As of the commencement of the school year next year, all students will be 
required to wear school uniform items that have the new logo. The old logo (yellow 
triangle) will not be accepted in 2014.  
 
Students should be wearing a hat for outdoor activities this term. Check with your child 
that they have their hat at school. If they have lost their school hat, please purchase a 
replacement from Beleza. 
 
 

 


